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8th July 2022 

SPORTS DAY 

Thanks for your attendance and your support encouraging the 

children at sports day this week.  It was a fine display of sporting 
prowess and good to see the return of events like these, which 
we have missed for the last two years. 

 
 

 

YEAR 6 EVENTS 
We are very proud of how hard our Year 6 pupils have worked this year, they are now busy 

rehearsing for their leavers performance.  You should have received a letter informing you of when 
your child will perform along with 4 tickets for family and friends to attend the performance, please 
keep those safe and bring them with you on the night.  We will confirm what time the children need 

to return to school nearer the time.   
 

 Cast A will perform on Monday 18th July at 6.00pm. 

 Cast B will perform on Wednesday 20th July at 6.00pm. 
 

The Leavers Assembly will be held on Monday 25th July at 5.00pm followed by a Graduation Disco 
Party at 6.00pm – 8.00pm.   

TRIPS 
This week Reception have visited Knowsley Safari Park, they had a great time watching the sea lion 

show and seeing the animals roaming free in the park especially the majestic lions and the cheeky 
monkeys!  1BT have visited The Lowry where they took part in a drama workshop and did 
observational drawings of the Salford Quays landscape.  Finally, Year 5 went to MEA High School 

where they met the PE staff and took part in an exciting game of rounders.  A huge thank you to all 
the parent/carer helpers who accompanied the children on these trips. 
 

Next week, Year 6 will be attending the “Crucial Crew” safety awareness course on Tuesday 12th 
July and 1SB and 1GS will be visiting the Lowry on Friday 15th July 

END OF YEAR REPORTS 
End of year reports will be sent out in the week beginning 18th July 2022. 

 

NEW CLASSES FOR SEPTEMBER 2022 
Information regarding the new classes for next year will be communicated to parents shortly. 

 

TERM DATES 
Please be aware school will close for the summer holidays on Tuesday 26th July and we will re-open 
on Monday 5th September. 

 

 

 

                                                


